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A Message About COVID Vaccines 

To our Interlachen Families: 

 

The health and safety of your children are our top priority. We are 
closely following information about the COVID-19 vaccines. Recently, 
the American Academy of Pediatrics and other leading institutions 
released a statement regarding the safety and use of the vaccines. 
We can make this statement available to you if you are interested in 
reviewing it. 

 

As pediatricians and parents, we urge you to vaccinate your 
children. The risks of contracting  COVID, getting severely ill, having 
long-lasting disease and dying are much higher than the risk of 
extremely rare vaccine side-effects from which children have 
recovered. 

 

As we get ready for our children to return to school in the fall, 
vaccination is the best and most loving way we can protect them.  

 

Please do not hesitate to speak to us with questions or concerns. 

 

As always, we are here for you. 
 

 

 


